
  
Friday 10 September 
 
Dear Families 
 
Re: NHS Influenza Vaccine for all students 
 
 
Today you have received a letter from the NHS offering a flu vaccination for your child. 

Please complete the form whether your response is Yes or NO and return it to school by Monday 13 September. 

Included in the pack is information from the NHS explaining the importance of your child having the vaccination. 

There is information about the nasal spray which contains a highly processed form of gelatine that comes from 

pork (porcine gelatine), which is used in a range of essential medicines. The gelatine helps to keep the vaccine 

viruses stable so that the vaccine provides the best protection against flu. 

    

With kind regards 
 

 
 
Kate Hussain 
Vice Principal 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


